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Consul-General Motohiko Kato hosted a reception on
Wednesday, April 16, at his official residence, inviting
the Tennessee State Government, the Metropolitan
Government of Nashville and Davidson County, the
Japan-America Society of Tennessee, Sister-City of
Nashville, and corporate and individual sponsors, in
order to express his appreciation to their support and
cooperation for the Nashville Cherry Blossom
Festival.

First, Consul-General Kato noted that the Festival
made a great success by attracting more than 10,000
people. He then expressed his deep gratitude to
those who had been engaged in preparation in the
past eight months, and those whose made financial
contributions.

On this occasion, Consul-General Kato presented a
Consul-General’'s Commendation to Jack Bovender
and Barbara Bovender, the Nashville Cherry Blossom
Festival Advisory Council Co-Chairs for the past three
festivals, in recognition of their outstanding
contributions to promoting friendship between Japan

and Tennessee.

(from left) Consul-General Kato, Mr. and Mrs. Bovender

(from left) Mr. Ralph Schulz, Consul-General Kato, Mr. and Mrs. Bovender,
and Commissioner Susan Whitaker, Tennessee Department of Tourist

Development



